

February 2019 Newsletter

St. Peter's Parish Council 13404 - 533 Clarence Street, London, Ontario, N6G 3N1

Grand Knights Remarks

January has flown right by quite quickly and here we are into the second month of the new year. 2019 got off with a bang and we did too! **Our 15th Anniversary Celebration on January 19th** was fantastic! We began with Mass and then our dinner social followed. Thanks to all the brother Knights who assisted at Mass and for all of you who worked so hard to make the dinner social such an unforgettable time!

At the dinner social, we heard reflections from many notable people: Dr. Lawrence Jardine (our council's first Grand Knight); Fr. Jim Mockler (our superstar Chaplain); District Deputy Phil East; District Warden Dan O'Brien; and myself. In addition to receiving letters of praise from State, Supreme, and Mayor Ed Holder, we received messages from Fr. Clare Coleman and Fr. Steve Savel. Fr. Clare was instrumental in establishing our council at our parish and Fr. Steve was our first Chaplain who helped to spiritually form us.

From day one, we hit the ground running and never looked back. Thank you to everyone over the last 15 years and to all our members, their families, and our parishioners. Without your support, we wouldn't have succeeded! We will continue to serve the parish and the community with our whole heart and with open arms.

The next event that we assisted at was the **Winter Welcome Lunch on January 26th.** Thanks to all our Knights who assisted at the event. It was a collaborative effort among Deacon Rudy Pflanzer, Michael Zadorsky from the Society of St. Vincent de Paul, Julie Sans from the Catholic Women's League, the Outreach Committee, and Larry Barrett from our Knights of Columbus council. We rolled up our sleeves to provide an afternoon of fun entertainment, good food, and winter ware for the needy of our area. Thanks again for working so hard for the less fortunate among us

We are excited to celebrate another first for our council! Coming up at our next General Meeting on Thursday February 7th at 7:30 pm, we will initiate 3 new men into our council. namely; Joyal James, Stephen Gill and Jithin Thomas. It's a first because, with the guidance of our District Deputy and District Warden, we are able to host the Initiation ceremony right at our meeting! Please make a special effort to attend the meeting to shake hands with our new Knights and to help welcome them to our council.



February 2019 Newsletter

St. Peter's Parish Council 13404 - 533 Clarence Street, London, Ontario, N6G 3N1

We have a Parish Breakfast coming up on Sunday February 17th after the 8:30 am and 10:30 am Masses. Please consider volunteering at the event, or, please bring your family and friends to socialize with fellow parishioners.

In closing, thank you so very much for making our Anniversary Celebration such a huge success and for being so selfless by volunteering at the Winter Welcome Lunch! God bless you all!



NIGHT WITH KNIGHTS



Come to the pre-game party...go to the Knights game!



100 TICKETS AVAILARIE GET YOUR

Arrive at St. Peter's School - 533 Clarence
Street (behind St. Peter's Basilica) at 6pm for
a Pulled Pork Sandwich with Fresh Salads and
enjoy your Favourite Beverage (cash bar), leave
your car at St. Peter's School and walk to the
game for the Puck Drop.

For Ticket
Martin Healy
Des Sawa
Doug Purssg



February 2019 Newsletter

St. Peter's Parish Council 13404 – 533 Clarence Street, London, Ontario, N6G 3N1

15th Anniversary Photos









February 2019 Newsletter

St. Peter's Parish Council 13404 – 533 Clarence Street, London, Ontario, N6G 3N1











February 2019 Newsletter

St. Peter's Parish Council 13404 – 533 Clarence Street, London, Ontario, N6G 3N1









February 2019 Newsletter

St. Peter's Parish Council 13404 – 533 Clarence Street, London, Ontario, N6G 3N1

Winter Welcome Lunch Photos









February 2019 Newsletter

St. Peter's Parish Council 13404 – 533 Clarence Street, London, Ontario, N6G 3N1







February 2019 Newsletter

St. Peter's Parish Council 13404 – 533 Clarence Street, London, Ontario, N6G 3N1

Upcoming Events

- Feb. 07, 2019 General meeting
- Feb. 08, 2019 Night with Knights
- Feb. 17,2019 Parish breakfast
- Feb. 26, 2019 Executive Meeting
- Mar. 05, 2019 Shrove Tuesday
- Mar.14, 2019 General Meeting
- Mar.26, 2019 Executive Meeting
- Apr. 11, 2019 General Meeting
- Apr. 23, 2019 Executive meeting
- Apr. 27, 2019 Italian Night
- May 24, 2019 Patsy Cline Event

For The Good Of The Order



Remember in your prayers those who are ill and pray for the repose of the deceased souls